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God has a perfect plan for us. 
He never does it all at once just 
    Step by step because He wants 
    to teach us to Walk by Faith 
    not by sight. 

 
 
SATURDAY—Men’s Prayer Breakfast—9:00 AM 
All fellows invited to this time of spiritual growth and warm fellowship! 

 
Church Membership:  As we approach the time for Annual Church Business 
meeting in February, if you are not an official member of ZBMC you are 
invited to join!  See the pastor about the qualifications and a membership 
class, if you are interested in becoming a member. 

 
Pallets available!  Help yourself to the pallets . . . before we get rid of them! 

 
 
Thank you, Wednesday Helpers!!  We accomplished a lot in a short time!  If 
you didn’t get to help, but still want to . . . We have a couple storage areas 
that need MAJOR work!!  Let Beth Blair know when you are available to 
help! 

 
Family Night—February 20, 5 PM—Chili Cook-off 
A fun contest comparing everyone’s pots of chili!  Bring your favorite and 
enjoy an evening of warm church family fellowship! 
 
 

 
Prayer List . . . With God All Things Are Possible! 

• The Archer family sorrowing the loss of Chleda and adjusting to life after caring for 

her for so many years. 

• Don Newman got home on Friday!  Pray for his continued improvement! 

• Jeff Brooks in Select Care Hospital—needing a touch from the Great Physician! 

• Janeen Bonifant’s sister, Donna, has been moved to a nursing home for rehab. 

Janeen’s brother-in-law (Peggy’s husband) is not doing well (cancer). 

• Neva Norris continuing to recover from the heart attack 

• Pastor Troy and Janel Keaton.  Janel is suffering with advanced cancer. 

• Adam Loyd’s father and mother both suffering with cancer. 

• Our church neighbor (and Brittney Mangold’s cousin), Jennifer, suffering with late 

stage bone cancer. 

• Remember Terry Kuhn, Bev Rickett, Don and Nancy, Bill and Linda, Daryl and 

Evelyn, Bill and Brenda, Gary and Susan—who have all been shut away from their 

church family for several months now.  Pray for God’s special presence and 

encouragement to them! 

• Our online church family.  

• The church board as they pray and plan for our next pastor.  

• Pray for the members of your church family!  You may never know when 

someone is carrying an extra heavy load—emotional, spiritual, financial. 

• Most importantly-Pray for those who do not know Jesus as personal Savior! 

Jonathan, Nate, and many other dearly loved individuals. 

Shut-ins and ongoing physical needs:   

Janeen Bonifant, Linda Jones, Ruth Harris, Don & Nancy Newman, Evelyn Fair 

Eber and Edith Harper—and family member caregivers 

Patty Toth—and family members (and Kay Sheese!) who care for her 

Herman Brugh  

Our Missionaries:  Hutchisons and Maricka Herrer in the Philippines; Muirs and David 

Martinez in Mexico; Troyers in Asia—who are home due to coronavirus; and Tim and Becky 

Keep, Missions Directors. Pastor Ronaldo, Philippines, suffering greatly with cancer. 

Our Haiti missionary and native friends on LaGonave and the work of the DecAid Project 

Our Church Headquarters Leaders: Chris and Julie Cravens 

Our National Leaders and the unrest of our nation. Pray for a national revival! 

Our own first responder, State Highway Patrolman Wes Archer. 

Every Day pause where you are at 7:14 AM and 7:14 PM to pray! 

 
 

At the heart of every revival is the spirit of prayer.    –Arthur Walls 

 
A revived church is the only hope for a dying world.  –Andrew Murray 

. 


